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Gallatin City-County Health Department’s Environmental Health Services to 
Host Open House for Environmental Health, Land Development, and Water 

Management 

 

The Gallatin City-County Health Department (GCCHD) will be hosting an open house for any Gallatin 
County resident looking to find information on environmental public health, land development, and 
water management resources.  

The open house event will take place on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 from 5 to 7 p.m. at the Gallatin 
County Fairgrounds, Building 1 in Bozeman.  

“We encourage the public to attend, ask questions, and learn about the resources available to them 
through the health department as well as other county agencies and the City of Bozeman,” says Travis 
Horton, Director of Environmental Health Services at the GCCHD.  

Participating agencies: 

• Gallatin City-County Health Department – drought monitoring, on-line applications, food safety, 
business licensing, and property owner education 

• Gallatin Local Water Quality District – water quality and testing your drinking water 
• Gallatin County Planning & Community Development Department – planning and zoning, 

subdivision floodplain management  
• Gallatin County Code Compliance Department – code compliance information and assistance 
• Gallatin Conservation District – stream permitting and pollinator program 
• Gallatin Solid Waste Management District – waste disposal questions and hazardous waste 
• Gallatin County Weed District – noxious weeds, advice and resources 
• City of Bozeman – water conservation and drought management 

 

For more information on environmental public health and the upcoming open house, visit our website, 
www.healthygallatin.org.  

For media inquiries, please contact Holly Whaley, holly.whaley@gallatin.mt.gov or 406-579-4232.  
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